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Press Communiqué 

Governor extends greetings to people of Goa 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended warm greetings and best wishes to the people of Goa on the occasion of the 

38th Statehood Day of Goa. 

While wishing the State of Goa continued success and prosperity in the years ahead, the 

Governor said that Goa is renowned for its vibrant tourism industry. Similarly, Arunachal 

Pradesh is distinguished for its religious, adventure, and eco-tourism. With the spirit of ’Ek 

Bharat Shreshtha Bharat, we can greatly contribute towards the progress of the nation and 

Viksit Bharat@2047, he said, while conveying greetings through Shri P.S. Sreedharan 

Pillai, the Governor of Goa. 
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